Department of Workforce Development (DWD) and Department of Revenue (DOR)

INDOT performs a clearance check for Department of Workforce Development (DWD) and Department of Revenue (DOR) for all LPA contracts prior to processing.  INDOT will notify LPAs if we receive a notice that a LPA has outstanding issues with DOR or DWD to correct; including notices from the DWD stating a LPA has no employees assigned to their Federal ID Number.  

It is the responsibility of the LPA to follow-up with DOR or DWD to correct these issues prior to a contract being approved by INDOT.  Below is reference to resolve issues:

DOR  
To resolve DOR issues, please refer to the following websites for questions and contacts.  For Letter of Good Standing questions, please e-mail CollClearance@dor.in.gov. You will receive an answer with 3 business days. 

https://www.in.gov/dor/3769.htm
https://www.in.gov/dor/3325.htm

DWD  
To resolve DWD issues, please refer to the following websites for questions and contacts.

https://www.in.gov/dwd/2504.htm
https://www.in.gov/dwd/roc.htm

DWD – No Employees
Please send a reply e-mail stating that the LPA, in fact, does NOT have any employees.  


